
From: Maggie Koberstein  
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 5:01 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comment for 721 South Forest PUD Meeting 
 
 
Hello,   
 
I am a current resident at 721. S Forest. The leasing company sought lease renewals and I resigned my lease 
for the property at this address. The leasing company did not make it clear that they were seeking to tear 
down the building and thus ruin hundreds of residents' housing plans. I am writing to ask that the City of 
Ann Arbor make the owner of this property honor the leases that were signed through August of 2024 and 
not allow for any significant changes to the building and land until after this point.  
 
Thank you,  
Margaret Koberstein 
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